
ILF District 4 Conference Business Meeting 

Plainfield-Guilford Township Public Library 

May 10, 2013 

 

Diane Huerkamp, co-chair of the District 4 Conference Committee welcomed everyone to beautiful 
Plainfield-Guilford Township Public Library and called the business meeting to order. Diane introduced 
and thanked the 2013 District 4 Committee, she then presented each with a glider in the spirit of the 
guest speaker’s topic, “Old Librarians Never Die…They Jump Out of Airplanes.” 

 

First action of business was to review and ask for the Minutes from the 2012 District 4 Conference 
business meeting to be accepted. Loren Malloy, Danville Center-Township Public Library, made a motion 
to accept the minutes as presented. Sandy Woolen seconded the motion, motion carried unanimously. 

Second action of business was to review the 2012 District 4 Conference treasurer’s report. A motion to 
accept the January 30, 2102 District 4 Treasurer’s Report was made by Janice Kistler. Motion was 
seconded by Wendell Johnson. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Diane expressed on behalf of the committee that the interest and participation at the 2013 District 4 
Conference was greatly appreciated and thanking PGTPL for hosting and presenters and keynote 
speaker for presenting. Diane closed the meeting by introducing Susan Akers, Executive Director of ILF. 


